
 
 
 
 

Pesticide Use Notification 
 
 
 
 

The pesticides are: Agador, Apollo, Poa Chek, Negate, Specticle 

Application will take place on: 12-14 September 2024 
Contingency 14-21 September 2024 

It is being used to treat: Miticide prevention. Post emergent Herbicide for Poa, nutgrass. Pre-emergent 
summer weed control. 

The pesticide will be applied to: All turf areas.  
It will be applied by: 2 x Toro Pedestrian Sprayers. 
The re-entry period is: Once dry on leaf. 
NOTICE DATE: 10th September 2024 

 
 

Need further information? Contact: Precinct Manager - Barangaroo 
Email: barangaroo.precinct@property.nsw.gov.au  
Phone 1300 966 480 


